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Rep. Sara Rodriguez Calls for Expanding BadgerCare 
 
MADISON – Today, the Wisconsin State Legislature was scheduled to meet in special session to expand 
BadgerCare and invest an additional $1 billion in funding to projects across the state.  Assembly 
Democrats came together to urge the Republican controlled legislature to vote in favor of expanding 
BadgerCare.  Representative Sara Rodriguez (D-Brookfield) released the following statement: 
 
“I was proud to join Assembly Democrats in support of expanding BadgerCare which would bring home 
$1 billion federal dollars to invest in Wisconsin’s economic recovery. Expanding BadgerCare is fiscally 
responsible, supported by the majority of Wisconsinites, and is simply the right thing to do. The plan 
Governor Evers has laid out is smart, strategic, and clearly makes sense to my constituents and the 
people across our great state.   
 
“I applaud the Governor for putting people before politics.  The data supports expansion.  The people 
support expansion.  There is no legitimate reason to say no the BadgerCare expansion, but there are 1 
billion reasons to say yes.” 
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